
 City of Sodaville 

 Special Session Agenda 

 June 23, 2022 

 7:00 PM – City Hall 

 Call to Order 

 Pledge of Allegiance 

 Roll Call 

 Visitors 

 New Business 

 ●  2020-2021 Audit 

 Adjourn 

          PUBLIC  COMMENT  There  are  two  times  at  every  regular  City  Council  meeting  when  the 
 public  has  an  opportunity  to  address  the  City  Council.  The  first  time  is  reserved  for  questions  or 
 statements  regarding  items  appearing  on  the  agenda,  except  public  hearings  and  the  merits  of 
 land  use  issues.  The  second  time  is  at  the  end  of  the  agenda.  At  this  time,  you  can  address  the 
 City  Council  on  any  matter  of  public  concern,  other  than  an  agenda  item.  The  Mayor  will 
 announce  the  time  for  public  comment,  and  invite  persons  to  address  the  City  Council.  Each 
 person  has  three  minutes  to  address  the  City  Council.  PUBLIC  COMMENT  is  not  accepted 
 during the meeting other than at those times. 

 Individuals  needing  special  accommodations  such  as  sign  language,  foreign  language  interpreters 
 or  equipment  for  the  hearing  impaired  must  request  such  services  at  least  48  hours  prior  to  the 
 City Council meeting by calling 541-258-8882. 

 “  The City of Sodaville is an equal opportunity provider and employer.” 



 2020-2021 Audit 

 Staff Summary 
 The City Council must approve three letters drafted by the City’s auditors: 

 ●  20-21 Journal Entry Approval Form 
 ●  20-21 Legal Letter 
 ●  20-21 Representation Letter. 

 The City Council received a presentation of the draft audit presented by Koontz, 
 Blasquez, & Associates, P.C. at the June 16, 2022 meeting. A timeline of the audit process is 
 provided by the auditors below. 

 Suggested Motion:  I move to approve the 2020-2021 audit and letters. 

 The timeline is as follows: 
 1.  City Council approves draft (if desired), documents are signed. 
 2.  We receive signed documents (Journal Entry approve, Management Rep letter, No Legal 

 Counsel) by June 27  th  . 
 3.  We produce the final copy. This includes an electronic copy of the financial statement and 

 letters along with bound copies (generally 7 unless you request a different number). 
 4.  We submitted a copy to the state along with all the necessary forms by June 30  th  . 
 5.  You will need to submit the Secretary of State payment ($150 – we will provide with 

 instructions on how this is done). 
 6.  We will provide you with a plan of action draft. You will need to update your response. 

 The Plan of Action was a new Oregon regulations from 4-5 years ago. It requires each 
 organization to address how they will respond to each material or significant control 
 concern. The plan of action must be approved by the City Council and submitted to the 
 Secretary of State within 30 days of the financial statements being released. 

 7.  City Council received copy of financials and letters, approves audit (if desired – general 
 either draft or final approved by Council, not both, but up to you), approves Plan of 
 Action. 

 8.  Plan of Action submitted to Secretary of State (copy provide to auditor) 


















